
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item B 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion of the proposed wage and benefits contract for CY 

2024 from the General Teamsters Union Local 662 for the Town’s Unionized Public 
Works Department Employees. 

 
As discussed during the Budget Meeting, the Administration requested as part of the contract 
extension with the Teamsters General Union Local 662 for CY 2024, a base wage increase of 
3%. 
 
Should the Board agree, a motion would be in order to approve a 1-year extension of the 
Town’s Labor Agreement with the Teamsters Union Local 662. 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Motion to approve a 1-year extension of the Town’s Labor Agreement with the Teamsters 
Union Local 662 Employees with a 3% cost of living wage increase. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


